
 
 
 
 
 
 

COLONEL HOUSE REDEVELOMENT PROJECT 
RFP 4417 

ADDENDUM 1 
 
May 5, 2025 
 
This Addendum does hereby become part of the RFP specifications, and in case of conflict, it 
supersedes original specifications and/or general information. 
   
Property Inspection 
Developers interested in coming to look at the property, both inside and outside, can contact the City 
of Owensboro’s Community Development department to set up a time. 
  
 Abby Shelton, Community Development Director 
 270-687-8658 
 abby.shelton@owensboro.org  
 
General Information 
The date of the deadline for bidding on this project has not changed. Proposals for the project 
are due on or before 5:00 p.m. CDT on Friday, June 6th, 2025. Proposals shall be submitted via the 
City of Owensboro’s Bonfire portal at www.owensboro.bonfirehub.com.  
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